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The ministry has restricted imports of peas "for the period from January 1, 2019, to March 31, 2019," the Directorate General 
of Foreign Trade (DGFT) said in a notice.

 

The commerce ministry on Monday extended the import restrictions on peas for another three months till March 31 this year. 
Such measures help in curbing cheaper imports and boost local prices.
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The last import restriction imposed in September for three months ends Monday.
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